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D-05-18-01  

Date:  May 23, 2018 

Bulletin: All Dealers and Tag/Title Services 

From: Business Licensing and Consumer Services 

RE:  Warehouse Temporary Closure for Annual Inventory 

 

The MDOT MVA would like to remind all dealers and tag & title services that 

MDOT MVA will be performing their annual inventory from June 18, 2018 

through June 22, 2018.   

 

The MDOT MVA warehouse will be closed during this time and will reopen on 

June 25, 2018.   

 

Orders received prior to June 13, 2018 will be fulfilled if stock is available. Orders 

received during the annual inventory will be fulfilled on June 25, 2018 and 

thereafter. 

 

 

 

******* 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (410) 787-2950 or 

email at mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov.   
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